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28th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As we communicated earlier, Parents Evenings are coming up in the week beginning the 16th March. 
These will be held across two days, however due to working patterns and previous commitments to 
training these may differ, dependent on the class. The timings will be 3.30pm – 6.00pm on both days 
offered.  
 

Puffin Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th  

Chough Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th  

Heron Wednesday 18th and Thursday 19th  

Kittiwake Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th  

Sandpiper Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th  

Cormorant Wednesday 18th and Friday 20th  

 
 
All booking sheets will be up in each individual’s classroom from Monday 9th March – please book a 
time to attend this meeting. Each appointment will be approximately 10 minutes and is designed to 
discuss current progress, successes and any areas of concern. You will, of course, have additional 
time out of the appointment to look through children’s books. As we offer an open door policy we 
hope that any more detailed matters will have been raised without waiting for parents evening.  
 
All access will be through the hall rather than classroom doors, as we will have information boards 
displayed and food to sample. We hope you will take the time to look at these, as well as our 
displays throughout school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Leisa Farrar 
Headteacher 
St Ives Infants School 
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